# School News

# From The Principal

We have been learning and growing every day at Liberty! Thank you to everyone that participated in Liberty Movie Night! Our next fun event we will be bringing back is the Costume Parade on Halloween. If you are equipped and able to take a staff photo of our SURPRISE costume please reach out to the office!

-Nancy Gersack

# **Liberty Flu Clinic**

Central District Health will be at Liberty Elementary on October 25, 2022 for anyone interested in getting their flu vaccine and/or COVID booster shot. Sign-ups to come.

## **Device Damage Coverage**

Did you say "yes" to the BSD's Device Damage Coverage when you completed the Annual Update? If so, you can pay the \$25 fee through MySchoolBucks





October 31, 2022 2:30-3:00

- Students will bring their costumes to school to change into (students will have to change if they wear their costume to school).
- Students will need to be able to put their costume on independently. No face paint or weapons of any kind will be allowed.
- Costumes must be school appropriate. If you are not sure please ask your child's teacher.
- Parents will line the outside of the track and all students will walk the entirety of the track in a parade.
- Students will return to their classrooms after the parade.
- Parents that wish to take their child home please wait outside their classroom doors for dismissal.
- Students in Mrs. Manter's ½ day kindergarten class are welcome to return at 2:15pm to participate in the parade if they like.
- If you would prefer that your child not participate, please let their classroom teacher know.

# School News

Liberty Elementary October 2022



# FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21st 9am-4pm

Retakes will take place at the Parker Portraits Studio 2620 W. Bannock Street



#### **FLYING EAGLES**

Flying Eagles has started at Liberty Elementary! Please consider signing up to volunteer. Tuesdays & Thursdays 11am-1:15pm.

Flying Eagles Parent Volunteers



#### OCTOBER 19th & 20th

- Classroom teachers will be sending out appointment options for conferences on 10/4/22
- Conferences will be held in person or virtually; whichever works best for you.



### **LOST & FOUND**

All items remaining will be donated on 10/24/22. Please come claim your lost items!

#### **DROP OFF & PICK UP**

Thank you parents for complying with our signs for parking and playground. As a reminder, if you need to get out of your car during drop off please park in the lot rather then getting out of your car in the pickup/dropoff line. In the afternoons cars should not be lining up until **AFTER**2:45pm. We have students on the playground and this is a safety hazard. If you have someone else picking up our child, i.e. grandparents, please let them know of the procedures.

Kinders need to go to the playground in the morning if they do not have an adult waiting with them at the doors. We do not have school supervision there.

#### **UPCOMING EVENTS**

- 11/11 5th & 6th Veterans Program
- 11/21-25 Thanksgiving Break